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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0934/08
by Gyula Hegyi (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: Harmonisation of mobile phone chargers

A vast number of different types of chargers and other connections are employed for the various 
mobile phones in use throughout Europe. On changing mobile phones, much of this equipment 
becomes waste or indeed hazardous waste.

Might this problem be resolved by the EU requiring the companies which manufacture and market 
mobile phones to use uniform chargers and connectors for their products?

In this way we could avoid creating large quantities of waste and hazardous waste, and wasting 
valuable energy resources.


